
Riverside County has prepared a Revised General Plan document that will be going to public hearings in the 
coming months.  Some of the revisions affect countywide policies and some affect speciöc parcels.  The 
amended General Plan Update documents, maps and data can be viewed online on the County Planning 
Department’s website at http://planning.rctlma.org. 

The next step in the General Plan Update process is the public outreach meetings located throughout the 
County. These meetings will clarify the purpose of a general plan and explain the changes proposed by GPA 
No. 960.  The meetings, which will be held in an informal, townhall format, will allow residents to preview the 
draft documents and address plan related questions to County staff.   Following the outreach meetings, the 
GPA No. 960, DEIR No. 521 and Climate Action Plan will be the subject of several formal public hearings 
before the Planning Commission in August and the Board of Supervisors later this year.  Everyone in the 
CommuniCommunity is encouraged to participate in the public outreach meetings and the subsequent public hearing 
process.  Please review the schedule below to önd a meeting location near you.

If you have any questions about the General 
Plan Update Process or Community Outreach 
Meetings, feel free to contact:

Kristi Lovelady
Advanced Planning Division Manager
Riverside County Planning Department
kklovelad@rctlma.org
(951) 955-6892

GPA No. 960 Public Outreach Venues
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